



# Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs



Snow White is preparing the 7 dwarfs to return to work. They have been in or close to their cosy cottage in the ancient woods for 6 months! It was fun to stay at home, but they missed their friends.

The dwarfs are excited to go to work but also a little bit anxious. There is a new routine to learn, and they must remember to do everything. Happy made some posters to help them remember what they have to do.

At 7 o'clock, Snow White wakes them up. She makes breakfast in the kitchen, then she puts it on the table. The dwarfs are fighting over the bathroom.

"I have to wash my face!" shouts Doc.

"Snow White says I must wash my hands" says Sneezy, sneezing loudly.

"I don't remember why I am here" says Dopey.

"I'm having a shower!" calls Snow White from the bathroom. "Go and have breakfast".



At last, 6 of the dwarfs are busy eating breakfast at the table.  
Who is missing? It's Sleepy of course; he's still snoring in his bed.



After breakfast, the dwarfs get dressed. Doc looks very smart in his red jumper with gold buttons. He is feeling confident and excited. Dopey is sad because his green shirt is too long. Grumpy is always angry, but today he puts on his leggings and long sleeved t-shirt in silence. He is worried about his day. Bashful starts to cry because his hands are red from using gel all the time. Snow White hugs him and helps him get dressed in a colourful, patterned t-shirt to make him smile.



There are 7 backpacks next to the door. Each one has a small bottle of hand gel, a spare face mask and a healthy snack. They are ready to leave. Doc makes a line outside the door and they practice social distancing. They stand 1.5 metres apart and touch elbows to say "goodbye". Even Sleepy is prepared with his face mask on. They are ready for their day.

# Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs



## FILL IN THE BLANKS

Fill in the blanks in the following paragraph. Use the words in the box below.

excited      in      must      new      ancient      anxious

Snow White lives \_\_\_\_\_ a cosy cottage in the \_\_\_\_\_ woods.

She is teaching the dwarfs their \_\_\_\_\_ routine. They are feeling \_\_\_\_\_ and worried. They \_\_\_\_\_ remember to wash their hands and wear a mask. Although their routine is different, they are \_\_\_\_\_ to see their friends.

## ANSWER THE QUESTIONS

Who wears a red jumper with gold buttons? \_\_\_\_\_

How do you say *elbow* in Spanish? \_\_\_\_\_

What time do the dwarfs get up in the morning? \_\_\_\_\_

How far apart are the dwarfs standing? \_\_\_\_\_

# Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs



## TYPES OF ADJECTIVES

Adjectives are describing words. Are these adjectives to describe emotions or objects?

- Long
- Angry
- Worried
- Plain
- Excited
- New
- Colourful

Adjectives describe lots of other things, including:

- people- *She is angry/beautiful.*
- objects- *His bag is big.*
- places- *The town is ancient.*

## ANSWER THE QUESTIONS

What did Happy make to help the others?

\_\_\_\_\_

Where do Snow White and the dwarfs live?

\_\_\_\_\_

Who was having a shower?

\_\_\_\_\_

Who is quiet because he's worried about his day ?

\_\_\_\_\_